
ICAR-CIFE ITMU unit participated in Farmers-Scientist interactive meet organised 

by Department of Fisheries, Satara on 19.03.2024 

The Institute Technology Management Unit of ICAR- Central Institute of 

Fisheries Education, Mumbai participated in Farmers-Scientist interactive meet 

organised by Department of Fisheries in Satara, Maharashtra, on 19.03.2024. During 

the event, a range of innovative technologies developed by ICAR-CIFE was 

showcased, offering valuable insights and opportunities for farmers and 

entrepreneurs in attendance. At the scientist-farmer interaction meeting, a diverse 

group of 65 farmers from various regions actively participated. Dr. Kapil Sukhdhane, 

Scientist  delivered an informative presentation covering key topics such as cage 

farming, biofloc fish farming, water quality management in aquaculture, and the 

development of value-added fish products. Additionally, he emphasized the 

importance of introducing farmer-friendly technologies tailored specifically for the 

needs of fish farmers. Mr. Virkar, the Fisheries Development Officer representing the 

Department of Fisheries in Satara, extends his gratitude to the ICAR-CIFE ITMU unit 

for their active participation and engagement with farmers during the event. The 

interactive session was paticipated under the guidance of Dr. S. P. Shukla, Principal 

Inbvestigator, ITMU-ABI unit of ICAR-CIFE. Glimpse of the programme is given below; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


